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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 8:41 AM
To: Davina.harper@handyhelpllc.com
Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Franquiz, Efrayn (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Extension for 403 Minnehaha Ave E

Hello Ms. Harper, 
This is to confirm that the City Council adopted a Resolution per the recommendation of the Legislative Hearing Officer 
to grant an extension to November 1, 2020 for compliance with the Revocation Order.  DSI staff informed our office that 
the only remaining item left is the windows; therefore, they are requesting that Ms. Moermond grant an additional 
extension to February 1, 2021 for compliance.  This new resolution giving the additional extension will be in front of City 
Council on December 16, 2020 at 3:30 p.m. 
 
If you have any further questions, please let me know.  Thanks. 
 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
O: 651-266-8585 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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